
From: Fausto Jimmy <jimmy@faustos.com> 
Date: Tue, Mar 4, 2014 at 3:37 PM 
Subject: Fwd: One clarification that needs to be specifically addressed in the -nudity-FF 
regs 
To: csmith@keywestcity.com 
 
 
Please forward to Mayor and the City Commissioners 
Thanks 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Chris Stone <chris1stone@yahoo.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 3, 2014 at 9:42 AM 
Subject: One clarification that needs to be specifically addressed in the -nudity-FF regs 
To: Teri Johnston <tjohnsto@keywestcity.com>, clayton lopez 
<claytonlopezkw@yahoo.com>, jimmy Weekly <jimmy@faustos.com>, Tony Yaniz 
<tyaniz@keywestcity.com>, craig cates <ccates@keywestcity.com>, Billy Wardlow 
<bwardlow@keywestcity.com>, Mark Rossi <mrossi@keywestcity.com> 
 

Unfortunately, we  need to be more thorough in  stating what is and what 
isn't considered "covering the genitalia."   
 
Being clad only in a condom doesn't cut it in my book.  Last year, I was 
pretty offended by the sight of two old men, each of whom was wearing 
only a condom  in the "fantasy zone."  One was on Duval with his female 
companion; the other displaying himself standing  against the ext. wall of 
the Parrot on the Southard side.    
Also, cunnilingus curbside is a bit much for my sensibilities. That, and 
other sexual acts and heavy foreplay are why I have stopped being on 
Duval during the parade.  
Been here 38+ years now, and with my partner, Armando, and our 
production company, LodeStone Enterprises, responsible for the 
production of the first FF in '79, and yep, I'm deeply saddened and 
offended by what FF has become.  Bring back the creativity and FUN, 
but cease and desist with the PUBLIC debauchery, the vomitorium, and 
the debacle. 
 
PLEASE.... 
 
Thanks, Chris Stone  
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